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Year End Customer Appreciation Sale 

Friday & Saturday 

December 27 & 28 

10-5 

 

Everything in the store, on the floor, is 40% oƯ. It's 
my thank you to you for supporting Around the 
Block. 

 

On Friday December 27 the sale is for Toad Toters only. You must have my bag and 
YOU MUST BRING IT WITH YOU to get the discount. If you do not have a bag, you can 
buy one at the door for $35. On Saturday December 28 the sale is open to all. 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Hours 

Closed December 25 & 26, 31 (Tuesday) and January 1. I will also probably close early 
on Christmas Eve. 



I will be open December 30. I know it's weird, but when Christmas comes mid week 
it's just weird. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

New Hours for Winter Time  

Monday-Saturday 10-5, closed Sundays unless a class is scheduled. Then we're 
open 1-5. Check the schedule. 

 

Join the fun and come feel the diƯerence of quality fabrics. 

 

 Happy quilting! 

  

Sincerely, Barbara Boyer 

Around the Block 

307-433-9555 

www.aroundtheblockquilts.com 

 

  

     

 

 


